
Mr. Mayor, 
  
First of all I would like to thank you for yesterday’s meeting and for answering residents questions. 
  
At last night's meeting, you informed the residents that the format of the meeting with Mr. Ryan 

on August 10, 2016 would only allow for written questions. I understand your desire to keep the 

meeting orderly and to allow more questions to be asked. However, the format that 

you have chosen may prevent us from resolving the issues at hand, seeing as Mr. Ryan will have the 

opportunity to give evasive or incomplete answers. Perhaps, in order to compromise, Mr. Ryan could 

answer written questions during the first half of the meeting and use the second half of the meeting to 

address remaining unresolved concerns through direct follow up questions.  
  
This format would achieve your goals by keeping the meeting organized and structured, while also 

appeasing the numerous residents who feel as though the board is not looking out for the best interest 

of the whole village but rather is trying to defend Mr. Ryan. 
  
I kindly ask that you please publish my proposal on the Scarsdale website, and let me know if this 

compromise is attainable. 
  
Thank you in advance, 
  
Alexander Paranyuk 
 


